
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Information is preliminary and subject to change. 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

March 22, 2023 

 

 

The Burlington Police Department took into a custody an apparently suicidal male at the 

waterfront near the vicinity of Lake Street. The male was armed with a cutting weapon. Police 

used a Less Lethal Impact Munition (LLIM). LLIMs sounds like, but are not, firearms. No 

firearms were discharged. 

 

 

Additional information to follow. 


